
2012 Spring Meeting Minutes 

The Spring meeting was held after the conclusion of the Club Team tournament at Beloit’s 

Telfer Park. It was well attended, discussing numerous items on the agenda. Norm “Mouse” 

Beckius is our 2012 Hall of Fame Inductee. Congratulations, Mouse!! Well deserved. John 

Meyer, of Fond du Lac, was chosen to be our State’s new Regional Director. He will take over 

January 1, 2013.  

President Glenn Bogenschneider asked that everyone would complete the Member Survey and 

send either by mail or online. 

In a letter, the NHPA has asked that Clubs having someone with CPR experience at their 

tournaments for Safety sake! 

The Mosinee HS Club, Little Bull Falls, is hosting a Horseshoe tournament in conjunction with 

the Wisconsin Badger State Games, June 23-24. Contact Randy Rein @ (715) 693-1199. 

Wausau’s Sports Authority and Convention Center has put in a bid for the 2014 World 

Tournament. It will be voted on by the State delegates at the Convention in Knoxville, TN., 

duringthe World Tournament. Let your State delegates know of your opinion on this and other 

issues to be voted on at the Convention. State delegates consist of the State officers. 

Aleena Cook was appointed as the new NHPA Junior Director by NHPA President, Stu Sipma. 

As a reminder, Eau Claire HS Club is hosting this year’s State Tournament on September 1-3, 

D/L July 31. For info (motels, camping & etc.), click on the ECHSC link on the “State 

Tournament” page of the WHPA website. 

WHPA Fall Meeting is October 20, 2012, at Delton Sportsmen’s Club, Wisconsin Dells. You will 

find more complete info in your next issue of the Wisconsin Horseshoes Newsletter. 


